
 

 

TBE/Informasi tambahan BBCA 

 
 
No.     :  KSEI-34465/JKU/1117    Jakarta, November 27, 2017 
 
  
To: Directors of Account Holders 

Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 
 
Re : Additional Information On the DGT Submission for PT Bank Central Asia 

Tbk (BBCA) Cash Dividend 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Referring to KSEI Announcement No : KSEI-34157/JKU/1117, dated November 23, 2017, 

regarding the Cash Dividend Disbursement Schedule of Bank Central Asia Tbk (BBCA) 

Securities and based on the information we received from PT Bank Central Asia Tbk, dated 
November 6, 2017, we hereby inform you that there is additional information regarding the 
DGT submission for PT Bank Central Asia Tbk cash dividend, which is: there is a mandatory 
requirement to include page-2, and page-3 of the DGT-1 Form; and page-2 of the DGT-2 
Form, which format must refer to PER-10/PJ/2017, even if the authorization page of the 
sanctioned official from the P3B partner country has not expired.     
 
Please find the attached letter from PT Bank Central Asia Tbk (BBCA) No.072/DKP/2017 on 
the DGT Form Usage in compliance with PER-10/PJ/2017 for your kind perusal. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.  

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
PT. Kustodian Sentral Efek Indonesia 
Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 

 
 
 
Hartati Handayani      Irna Yusanti 
Head of Custodian Services Division    Head of Corporate Action Unit 

Custodian Services Division 
                                                 
C.c:  

1. Board of Directors of PT Bank Central Asia Tbk (BBCA)   
2. Board of Directors of PT Raya Saham Registra 

  


